March 2002

Board Members 2002

President Deborah Signa 770.205.5812
Vice President Joe Perniciaro 770.889.4625
Treasurer Don Graff 770.205.7616
Secretary Barbara Hayes 770.205.8228
Asst. Secretary Julia Williams 678.513.2656

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS...

Easter Egg Hunt, 2pm Saturday March 23rd at the playground area. Fliers have been distributed-call Susan Rodriguez (770.887.7798) with any questions... don't forget to provide eggs for those participating by March 22nd. Come join the fun!

The annual **Community Yard Sale** is being planned for May 4th. An add will be placed in the paper and all you have to do is put some balloons on your mailbox to announce your participation and maybe place a sign to direct people down your road (signs at the main entrances will be post by the Board).

We are looking for a **volunteer** to bring the trash cans by the pool/tennis/playground area out for trash pick-up. This is especially needed with the volume of people using these areas now that spring is here. We are hoping that regularly emptying the trash will eliminate the mess that continually surrounds the trash area (you can help by taking your trash with you if the cans are full). Please contact Joe Perniciaro (770.889.4625) to help out!

The **Welcoming Committee** is regrouping... if you are new to Gran Forest, and have not received your Welcome Kit, please contact Julia Williams (678.513.2656).

Thanks to **Peter Yungel** for volunteering as our new webmaster. The site is currently under construction, so please be patient and send feedback for improvement! Visit

Improvements

The Clubhouse has received much needed repair and painting. Spring flowers will be planted by both entrances.

Architectural Control (ACC)

The ACC meets the first Monday of every month. Please submit your requests to Access Management at least one week in advance. Remember that any home or trim color change needs prior approval. If you have a question contact the ACC Chairperson (Cathy Morse at 770.205.7616).

off in the month of April! A \$50 Home Depot Gift Certificate will be awarded for best yard in the neighborhood!

'Community Cop' Corner

Please be reminded that you must clean up your lawn clippings from the roadways. This is very important not only visually, but also because everything in the road ends up in the lake... let's be considerate of our neighbors! If you don't want to get the blower out, just walk your mower back and forth- it will do the job!

\$6,336 is past due to Gran Forest Swim and Tennis as of February 28, 2002. www.granforest.com today!!

To make an announcement in the newsletter, email dongraff@granforest.com

ACCESS MANAGEMENT GROUP

Jennifer Gordon @ 770.777.6890

The Next Board Meeting is April 9th, 7pm at the pool.